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UPDATE ON SUSPECTED 2019 NOVEL CORONAVIRUS CASES IN Q & M 

MEDICAL CLINICS 
 

Singapore, 10 February 2020 – The Board of Directors (the "Board" or "Directors") of Q & M Dental 

Group (Singapore) Limited ("Q & M" or the "Company", and together with its subsidiaries, the 

"Group") refer to the press release made on 6 February 2020.  

 

The Group has been informed by the Ministry of Health (“MOH”) that the three patients suspected of 

the 2019 novel Coronavirus (“nCov”) infection seen at its medical clinics located at Tampines 1 and 

City Square Mall on 5 February 2020 had been tested negative.  

 

The Group will continue to practice stringent precautionary and infection control measures to ensure 

the safety and wellbeing of our patients and employees. 

 

The Group urges the public to always practice good personal hygiene and seek medical treatment if 

unwell. The Group will continue to monitor the evolving nCov situation closely. Its team is ready and 

on standby to deploy any necessary measures and guidelines as and when directed by the MOH. 

 

 
For more information, please contact:  

Chief Financial Officer 

Vitters Sim Tel: 6705 9888 

Email: Vitters@qandm.com.sg 
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